
ALL LANES OF JOHNNY MERCER BOULEVARD HAVE RE-OPENED FOLLOWING 
THIS MORNING’S FATAL ACCIDENT. 
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Fatal Accident Closes Portion of Johnny Mercer Boulevard 

  

Chatham County, GA (August 23, 2021)—The Chatham County Police Department has closed 

all lanes of Johnny Mercer Boulevard from Turner’s Rock to Bryan Woods Road after a single-

car, fatal accident. 

The Georgia State Patrol has been called in to investigate the crash. There is no timetable as to 

how long it will take to clear the scene and re-open the roadway. 

All media inquiries regarding the accident and investigation should be directed to the Georgia 

State Patrol. 
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